
NEWSLETTER 08.03.2024 

Dates for your Diary 
Please check the calendar 
on the school website for 
future events 
  
World Book Day 
Friday 8th March 
See back page of the 
newsletter 
 
Acorns Mothers Day 
Afternoon 
Monday 11th March 
Information sent out via Dojo.  
Please contact the school 
office if you have not had your 
slot.  
 
Yr. 5/6 Climbing 
Competition 
Tuesday 12th March 
More info to follow 
 
Open classrooms  
Tuesday 12th and Thursday 
14th March  
3.30pm - 5.30pm 
Come and look at your 
children’s books. No 
appointment needed.  
 
Parents Evening  
Monday 18th and Tuesday 
19th March 
Information to be released 
nearer the date.  
 
Crucial Crew for Year 6 
Wednesday 20th March  
Year 6 children work with the 
emergency services to 
develop their knowledge of 
how to keep safe.  
 
Rewind to Easter 
Wednesday 20th March 
Yr 5 children at Netherside 
Hall in the morning 
 
End of term 
Friday 22nd March 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
What an exciting week we’ve had and it is only the beginning of the events we have on this half-term.  
A HUGE thank you to Friends (PTA)! Who not only put on a brilliant night for our parents but raised an 

incredible amount of money. From all the children at school: THANK YOU!  

Acorns 
The acorns went on an adventure to Thornton Hall Farm.  

A trip to the farm is a fantastic day out but it actually offers the children more than 
that. Visiting a farm, gives the children the foundational understanding they require 

for historical teaching further up the school. Understanding how and why people 
farm, enables children to understand the development from the stone age to the 

iron age.  
Learning with slides involved! Fantastic :)  



Saplings 
Putting our learning into action.  

This half-term we have been studying bee conservation in our 
geographical learning. By visiting Harlow Carr we looked at 

‘Plant of the Planet’ and how these can be used to make 
environmentally friendly items which helped reduce the use of 

plastics. We  also planted seeds which attract bees so they 
can continue their vital pollination to support the environment.. 



This week our overall attendance: 96.4% 

Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

96.9% 96.5% 95.3% 96.2% 96.2% 

Week Two 
 

92.4% 91.7% 97.9% 97.8% 95.0% 

Week Three 
 

97.1% 96.4% 95.6% 96.3% 96.4% 

Week Four 
 

     

Week Five 
 

     

World Book Day  
A fantastic day was had by all.  

25 years is a remarkable achievement, so a huge congratulations to both Mrs Whitaker and World 
Book Day.  

 
You are both truly inspirations in both your special ways.  

 


